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I love the CCA, and I applaud the legislature for passing it. I live in a rural area on one of the
islands in Puget Sound, and I note that transportation options here are quite limited. While many
residents have exercised the option to purchase an electric car, most of us don't have the
wherewithal to go that route quite yet. Buses are few and far between, and bicycles share the road in
50 mph zones. Additionally, while sound transit provides commute-time trains that meet the ferry,
they don't run the rest of the day.

I would support evaluation and planning around increasing transportation options for the islands s
part of the push to get away from fossil-fuel based transportation. Please consider this in your
planning.


